
 

Let’s get the Hall for Aloasí Park! 
International Campaign 
Dear friends around the world: 

Those of us working from the Park of Study and Reflection, Aloasí, Ecuador, are launching with great 

joy our final fund-raising campaign to collect what we need for the construction of the most 

symbolic and charged element of our park: the meditation hall. 

What do we need? 
We are in the final phase to complete the park with all the necessary finishes and for this we 

estimate a budget of US$ 60,000, a sum that we will get precision for in the coming days.  We 

already have commitments of $10,000 from our Ecuadorian friends and we are looking to get half, 

$30,000, from local contributions. 

What is the aim of the international campaign? 
Our aim is to collect €30,000 and this we can achieve in many ways on the basis of big and small 

donations.  Our image is to find 300 friends who can give US $100 or €100 in Europe.  Friends for 

whom this amount is a challenge can feel free to share the amount with others, but others can feel 

completely free to give more.  All the names will appear on the stele. 

To confirm that you would like to participate in this campaign and to tell us how much you can 

contribute, please send an e-mail to Tony Robinson in any language: tonymrobinson@gmail.com. 

What are the dates? 
The campaign will start on the 15th of September 2016 and will finish one month later on the 15th of 

October.  We would like to have confirmation that we can achieve the objective by the 15th of 

October so that we can contract the builder to put the foundations. 

When will the Hall be inaugurated? 
We have the permission from the local authorities, we have the plans and we have a provisional 

budget.  Nothing can stop us if we have the money.  Our aim is to finish the construction by March 

2017 so that it can be inaugurated on Saturday the 20th of May 2017. 

How can you send the money to Ecuador? 
We have friends in different parks around the world who are acting as contacts for this campaign.  

Once you’ve confirmed that you would like to participate, we will let you know the best way to send 

us the money.  We would prefer to gather it in cash locally in every country and to send it with a 

friend travelling to Ecuador or via bank transfer, we can also accept money transfers via paypal and 

personal bank transfers in euros, dollars or pounds sterling. 
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Thanks for your support! 
We don’t need to explain to you, our friends, the importance that this campaign and this milestone 

has, not only for us, but for the development of the School’s project around the planet. 

 

From all the friends at Aloasí Park: we send an anticipated VERY BIG THANK YOU!! 

 


